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The University’s external auditor, CliftonLarsonAllen, is completing the final stages of review
and the audit exit conference is scheduled for mid-November. Want to learn more about
auditing? The OUC is offering a CPE course on Tue, Feb 18. It's called External Audits: Why
are These People Here and When are They Going to Leave? Check out the course
description at: www.cu.edu/controller/cpe/?page id=1455 .
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